
 

 

TBF of CT  Minutes of the meeting held on 
December 15, 2011 
 
Present: were  Bio Bass, Mid State, Schagticoke, 
Southern, South East,  Bass Fin-Addicts. 
 
Minutes were passed as written. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  All the clubs we know of have 
paid their Dues for 2012.  
 
Youth: It looks like we have three new junior 
members. 
 
Tournament Director: Permits are submitted and 
verbal approved has been given.  
 
Motion to accept reports was made by K. Cleary; 
second by J. Marks - motion passed. 
 
Lowrance: still no certificate for the annual prize. 
Ranger Cup winners have all submitted for 2011. 
Cabela’s Gift Cards - no word yet. 
 
State Team meeting scheduled for January 15th at 
4pm at Jim Canning’s office in Meriden.  Fred will 
email everyone about the meeting.  
 
By-Law proposal passed unanimously.   
 
Standing Rules proposed for 2012 
                    ARTICLE XX   
Proposal #1 
For the 2012 season, all participants in the TBF trail 
in either A or B divisions shall receive 1 point per 
tournament which shall be added to the individuals 
final standings at the end of the two day state 
championship. Participants must actually fish in 
order to qualify for the 1 point. 
 
Proposal #2 
For the 2012 season, all participants in the TBF Trail 
in either the A or B divisions shall receive 2 points 
per tournament which shell be added to the final 
standings at the end of the two day state 
championship.  Participants must actually fish in 
order to qualify for the 2 points. 
 
Proposal #3 
For the 2012 season, all participants in the TBF Trail 
in either A or B division shall receive 3 points per 
tournament which shall be added to the individuals 

final standings at the end of the two day 
championship. Participants must actually fish in 
order to qualify for the 3 points - The same way we 
did it in 2011. 
 
Officer’s Vote results: 
 
President - Fred Perry 
Treasurer - Rich Suhie 
Secretary - Amy Perry 
Environmental Dir. - Amy Perry 
 
Were all elected unopposed by a single vote by the 
secretary.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
              Amy Perry   Secretary TBF of CT 
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